The FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION announces that the election of Commission Chairman for a two-year term beginning January 8, 2008, will be held at the beginning of the Commission Conference scheduled for December 4, 2007, at 9:30 a.m. in Commission Hearing Room 148, 4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida.
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